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COMPLAINTS CONCERNING INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS POLICY  

The Board of Directors takes great care in the school adoption of instructional materials and is aware 
that all adopted materials may not be acceptable to all students, their parents/guardians. 
 
The Board of Directors authorizes the Executive Director/Principal or Designee are to consider 
complaints concerning instructional materials. However, if the Complainant finds the decision of the 
Executive Director/Principal or Designee unsatisfactory, he/she may submit a complaint directly to the 
Board of Directors. 
 
The Board of Directors’ decision in any such case will be based on educational suitability and will not be 
influenced by a desire to suppress information or deny students access to ideas with which the Board of 
Directors disagrees.   
 
 

 

 

 


